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Summer Term 2022 - Issue 33– 1st July  

Year 1 and Year 2 have continued with their 
'Beside The Seaside' topic this term.  
 
In their art lesson 
this week they 
made these brilliant 
Octopuses with 
cardboard kitchen 
roll tubes, paint and 
googly eyes.  
 
They added gems 
and sequins to give 
their Octopus a 
unique character. 
 
 
Mrs Paice and Mrs 
Saroya   

 
 

July  

 

Sunday 3rd - FoBS Summer Fete,  
Marshall Rd 11 a.m. - 1 p.m. 
 

Monday 4th - Year 6 Visit to Kent   
Police Open Day 
 

Tuesday 5th  - New to Preschool   
Parents Meeting 9.30-10.30 a.m. 
 

Wednesday 6th - New to  
Reception Parents’ Meeting 9.30-
10.30 a.m.  
 

Thursday 7th - Year 3 Swimming    
(last one this term) 
 

Thursday 7th - Visit to Year 5 from 
The Dickens Society 
 

Tuesday 12th - MYG Athletics at    
Medway Park 
 

Tuesday 12th -  Preschool  
Graduation, Marshall Road 2.30 p.m. 
 

Wednesday 13th –Reception end of 
year performance, Marshall Road 
2.30 p.m. 
 

Thursday 14th—Years 3 to 6 Speech 
Day 9.30 am 12 noon (New venue: 
St  Matthews Church, Wigmore) 
 

Thursday 14th - Year 1 & 2 End of 
Year performance, Marshall Road 
2.30 p.m. 
 

Friday 15th - Summer Term Ends 
(‘Tag Day’ - wear your own clothes) 

Diary Dates 

 

FoBS Summer Fete  

Thank you to  
Year 4 children 
for stepping up 
this week in the 
absence of our 
year 6 captains.  
Housepoints are 
an important part 
of the school 
week and we 
have added this 
total to the infant 
total and the    
results are in this 
Newslettter. 

Beside the Seaside 

Year 4 Making it Count 
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KS1 thoroughly enjoyed their trip to  
Wingham Wildlife Park today. We 
saw lots of animals and had a special 
talk with some of the zoo keepers 
about animals in the rainforest. We explored 
where some of the jungle species exist in the 
world and learnt about their habitats.  
 
 

 

On Thursday 30th June Mrs Saroya, Mr Wood and I had the pleasure of taking 12 boys and 
girls from Year 2 to Greenacre school for the HSSP Tri-Golf Tournament. All of the children 
participated. They have been practising their golf putting and chipping skills during their PE  
lessons and were able to put this into practice at 
the event.  They were a credit to the school and 
we were very happy to have come 7th out of 13 
schools. Well done everyone!    Mrs Dyne 

I liked seeing the lions that they 
rescued from the circus. -  Evelyn 

I liked the dinosaur part as 
there is sand and you can dig 
for bones there.  - Amelia 

I liked the T-Rex  
because he was quite 
scary! - Jack W 

I really enjoyed learning 
about the rainforest and 
all the creatures that live 
there!- Joseph 

HSSP Tri–Golf Tournament at Greenacre School 

Year 1 and  2 School  Trip to Wingham Wildlife Park 

I loved seeing the flamingos because 
they are pink - that is my favourite 
colour! - Olivia-Grace 

Special thank you to Mr Johnson 
for driving the minibus at short 
notice and to Mrs Margett who 
has been making our packed 
lunches for all our trips all year 
and of course to Mr Wood who 
has driven the other minibus and 
accompanied the children on 
many trips throughout the year! 

Mrs Dyne, Mrs Paice & Mrs Saroya  
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Frames Wanted  
We have wonderful artists in the school!   

We want to celebrate this more and we are 

going to create art galleries in the infant 

and juniors schools.  To really value the 

work that is put on display we are going to 

put the work in frames.  Should you have 

any spare frames at home that you are 

happy to donate for our displays please 

send into school.  Thank you so much for 

your support.     

    Mrs Foot 

Last Sunday Jovan played 

his first football  

tournament at the  

Maidstone FC 10 year  

Anniversary tournament 

held at the Gallagher  

stadium. It is a new team 

that has been formed and 

it was their first time ever 

playing against other 

teams (they had only had 

training sessions up to that 

point). He was playing 

against some players who 

are signed up to premier 

league academies and his 

team did so well that they 

reached the semi finals 

which was absolutely 

amazing! Well done Jovan 

and your team! 

 

Extra Curricular News 

Position, Direction and Movement in Year 1 

Year 1 (Starfish Class) have been learning about Position, Direction 
and Movement in their maths lessons. As well as using clues to find 
the Pirate's Treasure on a Treasure Map, they have learned about 
quarter, half and three-quarter turns in both clockwise and  
anticlockwise directions.  
 

To help them with this tricky 
new concept they made these 
amazing position cards with 
cardboard, a template and 
spit pins.  

 
 
 
 
 
They really enjoyed making 
them and customising them to 
their own designs.   

 

Afterwards they all had fun  
using the arrow to try  
different kinds of turns.  

 

 
We love maths in Starfish 
Class!                         
   Mrs Paice 
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 Isle of Wight Residential  2022 Year 5 
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 Isle of Wight Residential  2022 Year 5 
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Isle of Wight Residential 
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Isle of Wight Residential 2022 -Year 6 
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Isle of Wight Residential 2022  
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House Points  

Term 6 

 

Running House Point Scores. 

Place House Team Total Points 

1st Emerald  966 

2nd Ruby 918 

3rd Sapphire 852 

4th Zircon 750 

Weekly House Point Scores. 

Place House Team Total Points 

1st Ruby 179 

2nd Emerald  174 

3rd Zircon 164 

4th Sapphire 146 

Ruby hare in the lead this week but are still have some work to do if 

they are to catch Emerald.this term. Only 2 more weeks to go! 
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Weekly spellings are available on Spelling 
Shed for you to learn and practice. The top 3 
children in each year group are:- 
 
Year 1:  1st -  Evelyn  
  2nd -  Meera 
 
Year 2 : 1st -  Amira 
  2nd -  Matilda 
  3rd -  David 
    
               
Year 4 :  1st -  Shaarav 
  2nd -  Inara 
        
  
Year 5 :  1st -  Josh 
  2nd -  Ernie 
   
  
Year 6 :  1st -  Jenyo 
  2nd - Andrea 
  3rd-   Max  
 
 
Well done to everyone who logged into 
SpellingShed this week. 
 
Good luck with your spellings. 

 
What a great way to reinforce your learning.  
The results in each year group for MathShed 
this week are:- 
 
Year 1 : 1st -  Evelyn   
    
 
Year 2 :  1st -  Amira 
  2nd -  Matilda 
  3rd -   David 
 
 
Year 4 :  1st -  Shaarav 
  2nd -  Inara    
  3rd -  Jaiveer 
 
Year 5 :  1st -  Josh 
   
  
       
Year 6 :  1st -  Jenyo 
  2nd -  Max 
  3rd-   Ruby 
 
 
Well done to everyone who logged into 
MathShed this week. Good luck next week! 

Congratulations and best wishes to:-  
 
 

Magdalena & Roman  
 

  who celebrate their birthdays this week!  
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